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It’s unclear to me as to why the State of Oregon would dissolve our kick back 2023 

when we have a surplus? We hard working Oregonians deserve better from you who 

supposably represent us. We live within our means and you have no right to steal 

from the citizens because the government is not living within your means. That is tax 

dollars you collected which was obviously too much and we deserve to have it paid 

back at the end of the year.  Shame on you all. 


